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UNITED STATES DEFPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
Farmers Homé Administration
Bismarck, North Dakota
February <8, 1947 WM

Hon. willlam Langer
United Sta es Senator
washington, D. C,

Dear bill:

We are returning the letter addressed to you by James Hall
of Elbowoods under date of January <4th.

Since that time we have conferred with kr. Hall together
with the Superintendent of the Agency, also the Agricultural
Agent and the Cheirman of the Tribal Council in this office
as of February 17th. Those matters were thrashed out

and we believe that Mr. Hall has written to you since.

In this conference we did not reach a determination as to
whether it was advisable for this agency to reestablish
their loaning functions on the reservation. +here are so
many complications involved, that it has decided that we
walt for further developments which involve the completion
of the State orgainization, which cannot be before

March 24th.

We have been waching closely your activities regarding
the Bureau of Indian Affairs. I have given those matters
considerable thought myself and I believe you are
strictly on the right tracl/

Very truly yours.

/s/uislter J. Maddock
State FHA Director

Encl.
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